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                                                                                                                                                                                             December 13, 2016 

Update on Car and Booster Seat Program for PMAP and MinnesotaCare Subscribers  

Due to the enrollment increase in 2016 of Blue Advantage Prepaid Medical Assistance Program (PMAP) and MinnesotaCare 

subscribers, Blue Plus needs to revise our County Car and Booster Seat program. Our county partners were notified that 

effective November 22, 2016, we will not be accepting any new orders for car and booster seats. Currently confirmed orders 

will be honored; however, once the inventory at the county has been depleted, new orders will not be processed until January 1, 

2017.    

 

Once additional supplies are available for 2017 through our County Car and Booster Seat Program, we will resume the program 

with the counties.  

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.  
 

 

 


